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Calendar  

Week 9 
Thursday, 13th December 
Year 6 Grandparents & 
Elders Morning Tea 
@10am 
Year 6  Farewell @6pm 
Friday, 14th December 
Fun Day 
Sunday, 16th December 
Carols in the Park  @ 
7pm – all students 
welcome to sing 

 

Week 10 
Monday, 17th December 
Star Rewards BBQ tea & 
Lions Train ride @ 6pm 
Tuesday, 18th December 
Volunteers Morning Tea 
@11.15am in the library 
Wednesday, 19th 
December—Last day for 
students 
K-2 Excursion to Noah’s 
Ark 
Years 3-6 Pool Party 

Adams Street Narrandera NSW 2700 
Tel: (02) 6959 2144 Fax: (02) 6959 3274 
Email: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
“We learn and meet on Wiradjuri Country” 

 

Narrandera Public School Informer 

      Principal – Ms Susan Ruffles 

Term 4, Week 9           Wednesday, 12th December, 2018 

 

This term some 6J students entered a competition "Strength in Disability". Students 

had to create an artwork, drawing, poem or story that inspired the message of 

inclusion of those with a disability.  

We did a number of learning activities around this topic, reflecting on the theme and 

ways that we could communicate this message to others.  

I'm very proud to say that 3 students were named finalists - this means they were in 

the top 25 and will receive a $50 iTunes voucher.  They will also have the 

opportunity to be published in a book next year.  Exciting for them! 

Congrats to Tahlia, Harvey and Germione.  
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Principal:   Susan Ruffles 
Deputy Principal: Kevin Junor 
Assistant Principal:  Karla Jamieson 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Dental Clinic:  1800 450 046 
Narrandera Schools as Community Centre: 6959 3894 

From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come along to our Narrandera Public School Presentation 

Day on Tuesday, 11th December at the CRC Theatre. Congratulations to all staff who spent time 

behind-the-scenes to make this event possible for our school. A sincere thank you is extended to 

the CRC Theatre for the use of their wonderful venue and all the assistance that was provided. 

 

Congratulations to all award recipients and to our new student leader group that was announced on 

the day. I have now attended our 3 public school presentation events in Narrandera and I feel 

extremely proud to be part of a dynamic and professional group of public schools in our town. 

 

I am very much looking forward to the many end-of-year events we have planned for the students 

and for families and community members. Check our school calendar so you don’t miss out on any 

events. 

 

Student end-of-year reports will be sent home to all families on Monday, 17th December. Thank you 

to our teachers who have prepared these reports and thank you to our office staff for the 
administrative tasks that need to happen for this process to run smoothly. It is always a strong team 

effort here at NPS to ensure these important things are completed on time. 

 

As we wind down to our final day of 2018 on Wednesday, 19th December I remind our readers that 

the first day back in 2019 for Years 1-6 is Thursday, 31st January and for our Kindergarten people 

their first day will be Monday, 4th February. 

Have an enjoyable week. 

Susan Ruffles 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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2019 School Year 
All staff start Tuesday 

29th January 2019. 
Yr1  - Yr6 Students start 
Thursday 31st January 

2019. 
Kinder start Monday 

4th February 2019. 

Don’t forget to purchase all uniform needs before 19.12.18 as the 
Uniform Shop won’t be open over the holidays. It will reopen for 2019 

on Wednesday 30th January (closed Tuesday 29th January 2019) 

Narrandera Lions Club present Carols in the Park this Sunday, 

16.12.18 

Where: Marie Bashir Park. 

Program start: 7pm  

Who: Narrandera Public School Choir and all other Kinder to 

Year 6 students are invited to perform 3 fun songs at the Carols 

(All students have been practising these songs in their classes). 

Wear:  Your favourite Christmas hat, outfit and/or accessories. 

Food and drink available for purchase. 

Can you 
help????  

Black sheets are 
needed for the 

Haunted House 
at the Fun Day 
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When: Friday, 14th December, 2018,12 until 2pm 

Where: COLA and Top Playground 

Who: All students, Kinder – Year 6 

Cost: Activities – 50c to $2  

Show Bags $7.00 

 

School sports uniform to be worn. 

 

Activities include: sock wrestling, slippery pole, 

sponge throwing, basketball competition, slime 

the student & teacher, lemon challenge, lucky 

dips, show bags, jumping castle, face painting, 

guessing competition, and LOTS, LOTS MORE!!!! 

 

LOTS OF FUN AND PRIZES FOR 

EVERYONE IN THE SCHOOL!!! 
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K-2 NOAH’S ARK 
EXCURSION NOTES AND 

MONEY DUE TODAY, 
WEDNESDAY 12TH 

DECEMBER 

YEAR 5 PARENTS 
If any Year 5 parents are able to provide biscuits, 
cakes, slices or other sweet treats which can be 
used for supper at the Year 6 Farewell, it would 
be greatly appreciated. These can be either left 
at school Thursday or brought by children when 
they arrive for the disco that evening at 7:30pm. 

 

SCHOOL REPORTS WILL BE SENT HOME 
WITH STUDENTS ON MONDAY, 17TH 

DECEMBER. 



COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
Little Movers -  

Dance, drama & music for children aged 0-5years.                                                                                

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DAY TO THURSDAYS  

4-4:30pm @ CRC Church Hall.  

Gold coin donation. Enquiries to Sally Thiem. 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  

Page 8 Wednesday, 12 December  

125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

Friday, 

14th 

December 

will be 

the last 

day the 

Canteen 

will be 

open this 

year. 


